
The Orchard—Peek of the Term 
Week commencing:  26th February 

Our Learning  
Our information for Maths  as 

and English is in this weeks 

newsletter. 

Topic– Amazing animals 

In Science this week the chil-

dren have been learning to 

identify and name a variety of 

plants and animals in their 

habitats using maps and mag-

nifying glasses. 

This week in PHSRE, we have 

been continuing our Healthy 

Me and Healthy You Topic. 

The children have been using 

communication boards to re-

quest what they want to do to 

relax after exercise and to 

communicate how they are 

feeling. 

In Festivals and  celebrations/ 

Art, the children have been 

learning about Ramadan. 

They have been designing T-

shirts and Henna designs.  

Some children have wrote 

about what they are grateful 

for. 

Important Dates 
 

Parents evening– 5th 

and 6th March 

World Book Day– 8th 

March 

Mothers Day– 10th 

March 

Ramadan 10/02/24– 

09/04/24 

 

 

 

 

Makaton sign:   

Star of the week 

Jordan                                             Talha                               Zidan 

Contact us: sen@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

 


